
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Tetra Dynamics Introduces VisiClear Partial Dentures: A New Option for Partial Dentures 

 

February 19, 2015, West Babylon, NY– Tetra Dynamics is pleased to introduce VisiClear™ Partial 

Dentures. VisiClear™ is a new partial denture framework material that offers dentists and their 

patients higher performance advantages over traditional flexible and metal framework options.  

 

“The VisiClear material addresses some of the key things that dentists are looking for in a partial 

denture material,” commented Robert Borman, Chief Production Manager. “The material is flexible, 

yet fracture resistant which makes it functional and comfortable. It is also thin and translucent, 

making it an esthetic option.” 

 

VisiClear™ is an advanced thermoplastic material from Myerson. Though used in dentistry for many 

years, it is recently developing as an option for partial denture frameworks. VisiClear is less prone to 

staining and odor because it is more water resistant than alternative flexible framework materials. 

Made with flexible material and a 100% metal-free design, this biocompatible product allows for 

improved patient satisfaction, comfort, and easy chairside adjustments. Teeth can even be added 

to a VisiClear partial. 
 

“Due to economic and demographic trends, there is a growing demand for partial dentures,” noted 

Larry Borman, President of Tetra Dynamics. “With VisiClear Partial Dentures, the goal of Tetra 

Dynamics is to give dentists a new option for meeting this growing need along with increased 

comfort and greater esthetic possibilities.”   

 

For more information about Tetra Dynamics’ VisiClear, please visit 

http://www.tetradynamics.com/visiclear/ 
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